

TOWN OF BELLINGHAM

OFFICE OF THE

BOARD OF SELECTMEN

BELLINGHAM, MASSACHUSETTS 02019

May 4, 1988

Edward T. Moore, Chairman Planning Board Town Hall Bellingham, MA 02019

Dear Mr. Moore:

It has come to my attention that during an executive session of the Planning Board, my name was mentioned in a manner which causes me some concern.

Inasmuch as the alleged assertions made reflect on my professionalism and ethicacy as a member of the Board of Selectmen, I would appreciate it if you would amend your records to note that at no time did I authorize or empower anybody to act on behalf of the Town of Bellingham as a negotiator for Howard Fafard or any other individual.

Very truly yours,

Lawrence J. Cibley, Chairman

Board of Selectmen

LJC/jar

Cc: Mr. Anthony Mazzola Lee G. Ambler, Town Counsel Mr. Glen E. Gerrior Mrs. Anne M. Morse

Mr. John P. Murray

Mr. Emile W. Niedzwiadek